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This	encounter	is	aligned	with	the	beginning,	this	Fall,	of	the	students
exchange	with	Marquette	University	that	will	include	a	semester
internship	in	company	in	the	Milwaukee	area.

Several	students	from	the	Engineering	Faculty	have	been	nominated	to
do	an	exchange	stay	at	Marquette	University	next	academic	year.	The
students	will	have	one	semester	of	courses	and	then	a	semester	of
internship	in	company.	We	will	start	receiving	USA	students	in	the
academic	course	2016-17.

Mr.	Scott	Walker,	Governor	of	Wisconsin	State,	leaded	a	USA
delegation	that	included	Mr.	Reed	E.	Hall,	Secretary	&	CEO,	Wisconsin
Economic	Development	Corporation,	Ms.	Katy	Sinnott,	Vice	President	–
International	Business	Development,	Wisconsin	Economic	Development
Corporation	and	Mr.	Jim	Paetsch,	Vice	President,	M7/Choose
Milwaukee.

Jim	Paetsch	is	being	a	main	actor	in	pushing	the	relations	between
Marquette	and	Mondragon	Universities	and	he	is	backing	the	relation
with	the	support	of	M7	and	Choose	Milwaukee	Organizations.
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